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Ombudsman received the Ambassador of Great Britain
The Commissioner for Human Rights received Ambassador of Great Britain to Azerbaijan Peter Bateman. 
During the meeting the perspectives of future cooperation in the field of human rights were discussed. 
The Commissioner focused on establishment, the activity of the Ombudsman Office and the cooperation with state bodies, NGOs, civil society and international organizations. 
Elmira Suleymanova noted amendments and additions were made to Constitutional Law on Ombudsman with regard to fulfilling the supervision over implementation of requirements envisaged in the Law on Access to Information and regulation of the Ombudsman’s activity as a NPM.
Responding to the question of the guest, the Commissioner noted she addressed to the country President with regard to pardoning. . It should be mentioned since the beginning of the activity of Commissioner 339 inmates, including juveniles, women, ill persons, the old persons and journalists have been liberated up to date following her motions to the Pardoning Commission at the country President.   

The questions of the Ambassador regarding the protection of the rights of inmates, refugees and IDPs and children were also responded.

P. Bateman thanked the Commissioner for receiving him, and expressed his support for the proposals sounded during the meeting. 
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